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Please be sure to dress your child for the 


weather! (





Mark your calendars


Monday, Dec. 9th- Scholastic Book Orders Due


Tuesday, Dec. 3rd- Holiday Shoppe


   ***Your child will be given the opportunity to purchase small, inexpensive gifts for family members***


Monday, Dec. 23rd- Friday, Jan. 3rd- Winter Break


Monday, Jan. 6th- School resumes





Our class will be visiting the Holiday Shoppe Tuesday afternoon.  You should have received a letter and envelope last week.  If you do not have one, or have misplaced yours, please let me know.  Reminder: Holiday Shoppe is OPTIONAL.  Cash only, please!











Math


Measuring Length


Math fact practice


Assessment


Intro: Time











Social Studies/Science


Map Skills


Landforms 





 I hope you and your family had a wonderful Thanksgiving!  I am certainly thankful to be working with such an amazing group of students and parents! ( 














Language Arts


Story: Try Your Best


Spelling Pattern- or


Story element: Character


Squiggle of the Week


Nouns and Plural Nouns


Letter Writing








Scholastic Book Orders will be due next Monday, December 9th to ensure that your orders arrive before Winter Break.  Additionally, if you would like to purchase books “in secret” for your child for the holidays, please let me know and we can arrange for a pick-up once the books arrive.  Checks can be made out to Scholastic Book Clubs or be purchased online � HYPERLINK "http://www.scholasticbookclubs.com" �www.scholasticbookclubs.com� (access code: H6JLK)  No cash, please.











